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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We are undertaking work to improve the facilities available for students and staff at Ashfield 
Public School and Ashfield Boys High School. 

Ashfield Public School 

We are completing an electrical upgrade at Ashfield Public School to improve functionality 
for students and staff. 

This work involves drilling into concrete and brick surfaces, cutting concrete and excavating 
some areas of the school site.  

Any work that requires the shutdown of power will be done outside of school hours to 
minimise disruption to school operations.  

Work on the electrical upgrade is underway and expected to be finished before the end of 
Term 4. 

We will also be installing acoustic panelling on the demountable closest to the boundary of 
Ashfield Boys High School to help reduce noise transfer before and after installation of a new 
lift. 

Ashfield Boys High School 

To increase accessibility for students and staff, we are installing an external passenger lift in 
Block G (the science building) at Ashfield Boys High School. 

This work involves minor excavation and demolition, and the construction of concrete paths 
and ramps. 

Safety measures including temporary fencing, construction site hoarding and signage have 
been installed. These will remain in place while works are being carried out.  

Work is underway and expected to be finished in early 2026, weather and site conditions 
permitting. 

The classrooms within Building G will remain operational throughout the work. 

Construction work hours 

Work hours on both sites are Monday to Friday 7 am to 6 pm and Saturdays 8 am to 1 pm. 
Where possible all noisy work will be conducted outside of class times to minimise disruption 
to students and staff. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.  
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The health, safety, and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this time. 
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